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Bad idea. Keep the daily and annual fee structure as is. I predict your feasibility study (after you change this
structure) will reveal huge monetary losses; so much so that you will end up reinstating daily and annual fees at a
much higher rate than they presently are at. Is this the end game, or just a place for all the illegals to trash?

Sent from my iPhone
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